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Order 9/6 to 9/13
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UPCHARGES APPLY FOR LARGER SIZES

ORDER BY
SEPTEMBER

13
MIRALESTE INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL

MIRALESTE

$21.99 Gildan Youth
5.3oz Cotton T

YouthYouth
Available in 2 other
colors.

$21.99 Gildan Adult
5.3oz T-Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$60.99 UA Hustle Fleece
Hoody
Available in 1 other
color.

$56.99 UA Women's
Hustle Fleece
Hoody

$48.99 UA Youth Hustle
Fleece Hoody

YouthYouth

$41.99 UA Locker Tee
2.0 Long Sleeve
Available in 2 other
colors.

$37.99 UA Locker Tee
2.0 Short Sleeve
Available in 2 other
colors.

$37.99 UA Women's
Shortsleeve
Locker Tee
Available in 1 other
color.

$123.99 lululemon City
Sweat Pullover
Hoodie

$116.99 lululemon City
Sweat Jogger
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MIRALESTE

$179.98 lululemon
Women's Scuba
Full Zip Hoodie

$87.99 lululemon
Women's Swiftly
Tech Long Sleeve
2.0

$125.99 lululemon
Women's Fast
and Free High-
Rise Tight 25"

$114.99 lululemon
Women's
Perfectly
Oversized Crew

$39.99 BSN SPORTS
Womens Premier
1/4
Available in 1 other
color.

$39.99 BSN SPORTS
Premier 1/4 ZIP
Available in 1 other
color.

$46.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's Recruit
Hoody

$25.99 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$46.99 BSN SPORTS
Recruit Hoody $29.99 BSN SPORTS

Phenom Long
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.
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MIRALESTE INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL

MIRALESTE

$29.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom LS T-
Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$25.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom SS T-
Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$42.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's Recruit
Pant

$42.99 BSN SPORTS
Men's Recruit
Pant

$40.99 BSN Sports
Youth Recruit
Hood

YouthYouth

$41.99 Nike Legend
Long Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$37.99 Nike Legend
Short Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$39.99 Nike Women's
Legend L/S Tee
Available in 1 other
color.

$37.99 Nike Women's
Legend S/S Tee $56.99 Nike Women's

Club Fleece Pant
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$47.99 Nike Dry
Franchise Polo $52.99 Nike Club Fleece

Crew $56.99 Nike Women's
Club Pullover
Fleece Hoodie

$56.99 Nike Club
Pullover Fleece
Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.

$31.99 Core 365 Men's
Origin
Performance
Pique Polo
Available in 2 other
colors.

$31.99 Core 365 Ladies'
Origin
Performance
Pique Polo
Available in 2 other
colors.
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